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Honoring  a Richmond Tradition 
 
 

Baseball on North Boulevard is a Richmond 
tradition.  For over 60 years, our national pastime 
has been played out on the same spot by thousands 
of ball players in front of millions of Richmond 
area fans ð all cheering for the home team.   
 
Whether at old Parker Field, or for 30 years at The 
Diamond, that is a remarkable love affair.   
 
Richmond can only sustain its baseball tradition 
with bold new ideas and òbest effortsó all around.  
The civic heart of any city beats strongest when it 
honors and supports its traditions.   
 
Baseball on North Boulevard é after 60 years é 
has to be acknowledged as one of Richmondõs 
finest traditions. It should not be lost. 
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Enhancing a Richmond Landmark 
 
 

 Today, baseball on North Boulevard needs a new 

home.  Modernizing The Diamond to 21st century 
standards of ballpark design, safety, comfort and 
entertainment is the responsible course to take to 
create that home.  In this era where most families 
have to watch their household budgets, it seems 
responsible for the City to pursue a course to keep 
baseball at the Boulevard location at a cost much 
less than building a new stadium anywhere else.   
 
Sadly, in the Cityõs baseball debates and solution-
seeking over the past dozen years or so, a plan to 
modernize The Diamond was the only option that 
appears never to have been publicly explored or 
promoted by the City or the baseball team.  
 
Enhancing the existing ballpark on the very North 
Boulevard spot where baseball has flourished in 
Richmond for generations is simply the best way to 
honor, and preserve, our baseball traditions.  
 

And, just maybe, new commercial and civic uses can be planned into a modernized facility to enhance the stadiumõs reach 
into the wider Richmond community. 
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Building a New Urban Neighborhood 
 

At this same North Boulevard location, a new 

urban neighborhood is needed to serve the growing 
number of Richmond residents and businesses that 
have invigorated nearby City districts, sparking the 
restoration of old buildings and creating a brand 
new òActiveRVAó spirit. A new neighborhood 
needs to rise alongside a modernized stadium.   
 
These two ideas go together.  Whatõs more, they 
belong together ð for the whole is clearly greater 
than the sum of the parts.  And that òwholeó will 
serve the City well é paying social and economic 
dividends for years to come.  A vibrant mixed-use 
neighborhood on North Boulevard will honor and 
safeguard Richmondõs baseball love affair, create 
new traditions for generations of new baseball fans, 
and bring a much needed spirit of community to a 
long-neglected corner of the City.   
 

This City needs to embrace the baseball tradition we have on North Boulevard.  Even better, we should sustain that 
tradition as part of a new mixed-use Richmond neighborhood of residences, offices, shops and restaurants.  Instead of 
seeking an old neighborhood on which to impose a new baseball stadium, letõs honor our 60 years of tradition by 
embellishing the baseball stadium we have é and building a vital new urban neighborhood around it.  That is a new City 
ògatewayó of which to be proud!    
 
 
 
 
 


